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11th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
RE:  WOW Day for Reception children 
 
To support our current Christmas based learning, we are having a 
Polar Express Day on Monday 16th December 2024.  
 
Children can come to school dressed in their pyjamas if they  
wish, ready to take a ride on the Polar Express. 
 
Please note that there is no expectation that parents buy any 
costumes – normal clothes are fine. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Rietzler           E Himsworth    C Coleman 

 
Miss A Rietzler                             Miss E Himsworth   Miss C Coleman 
Reception Class Teachers. 
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